
      West Oso Independent School District 
 

 Kimberly Moore ~ Superintendent of Schools 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: West Oso ISD Families & Staff  

West Oso ISD has been notified that some school districts in Texas are receiving an email 

regarding a potential threat to schools.  As of this time, West Oso ISD has NOT received  

any such communication.  State and local law enforcement entities are aware of this email 
 

chain and are tracking this information online.  

Once again, West Oso ISD has not received any direct email as of this time.   The district 

has received notification from the Chief of Safety & Security at the Texas Education 

Agency stating that these emails are part of a widespread hoax in circulation throughout 

the state. School continues as usual today, and we will continue to monitor the situation.  

Thank you for your continued support of West Oso ISD, our students, teachers, staff, and 

local law enforcement.  

With appreciation,  

West Oso ISD Administration  
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